
 

 

 

California’s Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 
Declaration 

DATE: January 14th, 2018 
 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
This letter is to inform Pouch Worth customers that we have received written declarations from our 1st tier 
suppliers that items sold by Pouch Worth are made from raw materials that do not contain chemicals which are 
listed on California’s Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986.  
 
This Act, commonly known as Proposition 65 (Prop 65), establishes a list of chemicals which the state of 
California’s risk assessment process has determined to present a risk of cancer, birth defects or other 
reproductive harm. The chemical list can be found at: 
 
https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list 
 
We will continue to monitor the Proposition 65 regulations for any new chemicals. Pouch Worth staff 
will compare newly listed chemicals with the raw materials, partially converted, and fully converted 
goods in our finished product and communicate this information to our customers. 
 
Pouch Worth shall not be liable to purchaser for failure to comply with this declaration unless, within 
ten (10) business days after you believe such failure to comply has occurred or you receive any 
communication alleging noncompliance of Pouch Worth products with laws cited above, you furnish 
Pouch Worth the basis for your belief or a copy of such communication, and it is proven that Pouch 
Worth product(w) are the direct and proximate cause of the non-compliance event. 
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